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- Global Financial Stability: exploring the effects of

financial crises, including the roles of central banks
and monetary policy in stabilizing international
markets.

- Sovereign Debt Markets: examining the risks
associated with government bonds in advanced and
emerging economies, including currency, liquidity,
interest rate, and default risks.

- Emerging Markets and Global Finance: highlighting
the unique challenges faced by emerging markets,
including their roles within the global financial
architecture and bond yield determination in high-risk
environments.

- Cross-Border Investments and Financial Integration:
investigating factors that shape cross-border capital
flows, investor demand for bonds, and the effects of
bond index inclusions on prices and liquidity.

- Quantitative Easing and Monetary Policy: analyzing
the impact of central bank balance sheets on
sovereign bond markets, with comparisons between
quantitative easing (QE) during the 2008–09 Great
Financial Crisis and the COVID-19 pandemic
response.
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Financial Management (JRFM), an on-line, open access
journal. JRFM adheres to rigorous peer-review as well
as editorial processes, and publishes high quality
manuscripts that address theoretical, practical and
empirical issues in analysing real life financial data. The
goal of JRFM is to enable rapid dissemination of high
impact research to the scientific community.
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